
EAST ISLIP PTA COUNCIL SCHOALRSHIP 

ROY GODDARD  

MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP 

 

 

NAME: _________________________________ 

 

 

         Since 1990, the Roy Goddard Scholarship has been given annually by the 

East Islip PTA Council to a graduating member of the Senior Class.  Roy 

Goddard was Vice President and a Trustee of the East Islip Board of 

Education from 1978 - 1989.   He was dedicated to all students and had a 

keen interest in engineering and technology.  The Roy Goddard Scholarship 

will be awarded to a deserving senior who has demonstrated excellence in 

the areas of Science, Technology Engineering or Math (STEM). 

 

         Please submit an essay telling us why you have chosen a career in the STEM 

field and how the classes you are taking or have taken at East Islip High 

School have influenced your career path.  Please include an activities 

sheet/resume and a High School transcript. 

         Thank you. 
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